
 

Royal Solomon Islands Police Force 
 

Media Release  

 

 2nd September 2022 

 

Two Senior Women in RSIPF Executive attend Leadership Training in 

UK 

The number of police women in the Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) has 
increased over the past years. 

A small but growing percentage of women police officers are in the leadership roles with just 
over a third in senior executive roles. 

Professional development is one of RSIPF strategic priorities to further develop, upskill and 
upgrade officers to keep strengthening the RSIPF. 

Today Friday 2 September 2022 two Senior Police Women Executive officers of the RSIPF 
travelled to the United Kingdom (UK) to attend International Leadership Project (ILP). This 
program aims at developing international policing leaders for tomorrow. 

The Assistant Commissioner of Police (ACP) Crime and Intelligence Patricia Leta and 
Assistant Commissioner of Police (ACP) National Operations Evelyn Thugea will undergo a 
four week training with the College of Policing in Manchester UK. 

The focus of the ILP training on core personal and organisation leadership will further 
enhance and support the participant’s leadership on international level, improving approach 
on implementing their project once they return 

ACP Thugea and ACP Leta are grateful for the opportunity and looking forward to 
undergoing the training with other participating Pacific Islands countries in working together 
to strengthen Policing. 

His Excellency the British High Commissioner to Solomon Islands and Nauru Thomas 
Coward congratulated the two Assistant Commissioners of Police and wished them well on 
their training abroad. 

RSIPF Commissioner Mr Mostyn Mangau is well pleased with the opportunity and has 
congratulated the two Assistant Commissioners of Police and wished them well as 
ambassadors of Solomon Islands overseas. Commissioner Mangau encourages them to 
use the opportunity wisely as it enhances the capacity development of RSIPF. 

 

//End// 
 

 

For any media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit contact:  

 

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established 

in 1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe, secure and peaceful 

Solomon Islands’.  The RSIPF strive to provide efficient, capable 

and responsive policing service and expect RSIPF officers to 

adhere to the RSIPF values. 

For ongoing news and information, please go to 

www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  It’s mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 
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